
  
     

 
 
 

   
 

  
   

  

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Copy right laws 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 11:16:44 AM 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to 
share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. Without these laws my rights would have been criminally infringed 
upon by a corporation who was counting on me to ignore their unlicensed use of my photography to further their 
interests. I do not make images for free and there fore require to sell my work. My usage licenses are very 
specific to the needs of the client and I hope that they respect my rights as much as they would want me to 
respect theirs. 

Thank you. 

tom 

Tom Brownold Photography 
801 W. Summit Ave. 
Flagstaff, AZ. 86001 
http://www.tombrownold.com 
928-779-1583 
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